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Curious        kind        connected

Curious, Kind, and Connected -
Weekly update

IWe are now a week into the new
school year, and it has been
wonderful to see how well the
children have settled into their new
classes and routines. They continue
to show enthusiasm, kindness, and
resilience as they embrace new
challenges and opportunities.

Our Year 6 pupils are rising brilliantly
to the challenge of being the oldest in
the school, taking on their new roles
and responsibilities with maturity and
pride. At the other end of the school,
our new EYFS children have now
enjoyed their first full week at
Treloweth- exploring their
classrooms, making new friends, and
beginning their school journey with
smiles and curiosity.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 12th September 2025

17.9.2025 - SEND
coffee morning

2.10.2025 -
Census Day

9.10.2025 -
Individual photo
day (Whole
school)

Week beginning
27.10.2025 - Half
term.
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

Thank you to everyone for supporting our request
around morning drop-off. We are already seeing
children growing in independence and confidence.
We’re delighted to confirm that clubs will start the
week after next. Parents will be able to sign up via

Parent Pay on a first-come, first-served basis- this is
the fairest way to ensure everyone has a chance to

join. A huge thank you to the staff who volunteer their
time to make these exciting opportunities possible for

our children.

This week we were also lucky enough to welcome
Healthy Schools, who ran engaging and informative

workshops with most of our classes. The children
thoroughly enjoyed the sessions and we’re looking
forward to the team returning later in the year to

work with the remaining classes.

It’s been a brilliant start to the term, and we’re looking
forward to the weeks ahead- full of learning, growth,

and new adventures together.

Warm wishes
Mrs French
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What a wonderful start to school life,
Sunbeams and Rainbows! We have

enjoyed making new friends,
exploring our learning environment

and embracing new experiences with
a smile. We loved our first PE lesson

with Mr. Shaughnessy.

In Year 3, we’ve been
reading the story the Black

Dog. We had a go at hot
seating as the main

character in the story.

Year 2

The adults in year 1 are so impressed
with how well the children have

settled and adjusted to the structure
and routine of year 1. 

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

Year 2 had a wonderful time going on a
classroom hunt to uncover our brand-new
class text, We’re Going on a Bear Hunt by

Michael Rosen. The children were thrilled to
discover a story they already know and

love, and we can’t wait to dive into lots of
fun and creative activities inspired by this

much-loved book!



This week, Year 4 began their new
writing unit, we have been

reading The Winter’s Child. To
immerse them in the story world,

we explored the characters
through hot seating.

Year 4

Year 6
In year 6, we studied the work of
street artists Banksy and STRA.
We discussed how some artists

use their work to deliver powerful
messages. We then used the work
of Shepherd Fairley to inspire our

own powerful portrait pictures.

Year 5
 Year 5 are starting the year as we hope to

go on focused and thoughtful. We have
enjoyed considering the virtues and

characteristics we show and it was a lovely
start when children were able to tell others

about the qualities they see in them. 



Starting on Monday 22nd September Miss Irons will
be opening the library after school from 3.20-

4.15pm. Any child may come along with their parent
to choose a book to share for a while. Our library
has many books- ones that your child may not

access through accelerated reader. Maybe, they
would like to look at a non-fiction book. Come along

and enjoy our selection of books.

Open library
sessions



Diamond of
the week


